FOR ADMINISTRATORS

WL & ASL NEWSLETTER

DLI FALL ADVISORY COUNCIL

DLI & Bridge Advisory Council meeting on October 8th, from 9:00-12:00 at UVU. Please make sure to send one representative to attend. We'll be covering a lot of important information. Click here



The 3-9th Grade DLI AAPPL testing window opens from 10/14-11/29. Click here

CHINESE DLI BENCHMARK TEST

The 2nd-8th Grade DLI Chinese reading benchmark test has began, check with your teachers for BOY.

CLASSROOM VISITS

As part of my role in supporting our educators, I visit teachers and their classrooms regularly. I take note of and highlight all the incredible work they do for their students.

Additionally, there is a teacher's edition of the newsletter available.



CROSS DISTRICT COLLABORATION

If you are seeking collaboration opportunities for your DLI teachers with other districts, please reach out to me. I will organize school visits for them. Coverage for substitutes will be requested and provided by the school.





EFFECTIVE COMMUNICATION

Please reach out to me if you need help or questions regarding to DLI, WL or ASL. I am here for you, teachers and students.

Sara Parrish yawenf@provo.edu 801-710-9589

